
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Planning Department- Land Management Division 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Brent Hibbert, Assembly President 
Members of the Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU : Charlie Pierce, Mayor /2{k 
Melanie Aeschliman, Pl~ ning Director~ 
Marcus Mueller, Land Management Officer J'111f/L,, 

FROM: Julie Denison, Lond Management Technician /) 

DATE: April 19, 2021 

RE: Ordinance 2021-11 
Option and Communications Site Lease Agreement 

The hearing on Ordinance 2021 -11 was postponed to April 20 to provide 
additional time to finalize the negotiated terms of the agreement. The attached 
Option and Communications Site Lease Agreement is presented for your 
approval. Different than the Communications Site Lease Agreement previously 
introduced, this agreement provides an option term allowing for inspection, 
testing and sampling activities, and more clearly defines the space reserved for 
KPB's emergency communication apparatus. 

Thank you. 


